## KOWIN Foundation

Korean Women's International Network Foundation 대한민국여성부소관 세계한민족여성네트워크 재단

28 July 2009

Ms Annalisa Armitage My Image Consultant 1031/20 Pelican Street Darlinghurst 2010

Dear Annalisa,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks to you for your very informative presentation in our recent convention at the Sydney Harbour Marriott Hotel. The Minister from the Korean Government Department of Gender Equality; the Consul-General from South Korea and the organising committee have also asked me to pass on their sincere appreciation for your efforts in supporting the Foundation in this important event.

Your skill in presenting the ever popular and relevant topic on self image and image styling was very much appreciated and enjoyed by everyone present.

On both a professional level, I really appreciated the time that you have taken to work on this presentation, particularly on such short notice! I certainly look forward to continuing this relationship between our organisations and am confident that we will work together again on future projects.

Again, thanks so much for your enthusiastic participation in our conference. I have no doubt that it would not have been the success that it was without your presence.

Please keep in touch, and drop in and visit us whenever you are in this part of Sydney.

Very sincerely,

President Kyunghee Lee KOWIN Foundation

and

Founder and CEO

Australian International Conservatorium of Music Australian International Performing Arts High School

Korea Office: 5F Dubo Bldg., 164-4 Nonhyun-dong, Kangnam-ku, Seoul, Korea

Tel: +82 2 516 8866 Fax: +82 2 516 0229

Australia Office: 31-33 Allen Street, Harris Park, Sydney NSW 2150, Australia

Tel: +61 414 300 500 Fax: +61 2 9637 0222

Email: kowinfoundation@gmail.com Website: www.kowin.org